
   
D I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E SD I A R Y  D A T E S    

APRIL 
Wed 29th  - 3.45pm 

Y6 Parents SATS Meeting 

MAY 
Fri 1st 

Bags 2 School 

Mon 4th 

BANK HOLIDAY 

Wed 6th 3.30pm 

NO DANCE CLUB 

Wed 6th - 3.50pm 

Stratford District Football  

Finals Alcester Town FC 

Thurs 7th  - 4pm 

Quad Kids Athletics KS2 at 

Alcester Academy 

Mon 11th - Fri 15th 

SATS Week Y6 

Wed 13th - 3.30pm 

NO DANCE CLUB 

Fri 22nd  - 4pm 

Football Tournament  at  

Stratford Town FC 

Mon 25th - Fri 29th  

HALF TERM 

  

Class 2 will be sharing their 

learning in CELEBRATION  

ASSEMBLY on FRIDAY 1st 

MAY at 2.45pm. 
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**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s 

facilities and services, please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

Reading Volunteers Needed 

Thank you so much to everyone who has responded to our request for reading      

volunteers. I am currently putting a timetable together and will be in touch next week 

to confirm the arrangements. 

PTA  

This summer’s Strawberry Fair will be held on Friday 3rd July. There will 

be a PTA meeting next Friday (1st May) at 2pm in school to start       

planning. If you are free before Celebration Assembly, please do come 

along to share ideas. 

Water Bottles 

As we begin the summer term and the warm weather is starting to appear, it 

is really important that the children are staying hydrated. Please make sure 

that your child has their water bottle in school every day. We would also     

appreciate it if you could make sure that the water bottle is clearly labelled 

with your child’s name. This means that ‘stray’ water bottles can easily be  

reunited with their owners. 

Sweatshirts 

The improvements in our weather also mean that the children are more likely to    

remove their sweatshirts and cardigans whilst in school and we have an increasing 

number of unnamed ones in our lost property. This weekend please check the labels 

in your child’s sweatshirts and cardigans and make sure that they are still clearly 

named. 

Sporting Stars 

On Thursday, both our girls and boys football teams took park in the Stratford District 
Council, Alcester Area Football Tournament. As always, the girls played with much 
enthusiasm, some skill and good humour and finished third in their qualifying group. 
Not quite enough to make the semi-final unfortunately. 

Well done to Erin, Megan PT, Olivia, Sophie, Fleur and India. 
 
The boys managed to finish second out of twelve teams which 
has qualified them for the Stratford Council District Finals on 
Wednesday 6th May. An amazing achievement and thoroughly 

deserved. The quality of their football and strong team ethic did them much credit.  
Well done to Nathan, Oliver, Jack, Harvey, Bertie and Harry Be. 
Our congratulations to both teams and our thanks to our families for their support and 

Mr Strangwood for his coaching. 
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Star of The Week 

Oscar Gould             Class 1 

Ella Peeke             Class 2  

Archie Broadhurst            Class 3 

Lily Parker              Class 4 
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Year 4 & 5 Hockey Taster Morning  
Saturday 9 May at Princethorpe College 
  
We would like to invite your Year 4 and 5 pupils to a hockey taster morning to be hosted at Princethorpe College.   
  
The morning is aimed at children who have not played hockey before and will be designed to introduce them to the 
basic skills required for the sport.  Taught by Princethorpe’s experienced sports coaches, including, amongst 
them, national level hockey players, this morning is suitable for both boys and girls and will be a fun and informal 
introduction to this energetic and fast paced sport. 
  
There is no charge for this event and participants will be provided with a hockey stick, as well as mid-morning re-
freshments. The day will commence at 9.00am and end at approximately 12.30pm. 
  
Those interested should email Mrs Elaine Warwick on elainewarwick@princethorpe.co.uk or telephone 01926 
634201 by Friday 30 April. Places are limited and will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. 
 
 
On the look out for Fagin’s Gang! 
  
Alcester Musical Theatre Company presents Oliver! the musical  - and we are hoping to hear from lots of children 
who would relish the opportunity to get involved in this show later this year. 
  
Please see the poster in the school noticeboard with all the details should you be interested in finding out more. 
We have been actively producing shows and musicals for over 50 years in the town and we now hold our annual 
show at the Palace Theatre, Redditch. 
  
The school has kindly agreed to circulate this to parents and we hope to hear from you – we are a friendly and 
supportive group and welcome any enquiries from interested parties. 
  
Kind regards 
  
Alcester Musical Theatre Committee  
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